Novembher 5, 1937

Miss Dorothy Kingsford,
3101 R Street,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Dorothy,

As usual there was so much to do at Dumbarton that
I did not have a second in which to say goodbye to you and feal
dlstinctly deprived at having vicariously to bid you farewell
by & mechanized note. Will you also please tell Miass Bean that
I hated leaving without another word with her but as usual left
in a whirlwind, and so beg you to say goodbye to her from me.

Youra sver affectionately.



